
 
 
 

Your Response Needed by November 21 
 

 
Fairfield Growing, a local 
food council with a mission 
to improve access to local 
foods in Fairfield County 
is launching an annual 
survey and is requesting 
input from the community. 

In an effort to study the current market for local 
foods in Fairfield County, the survey is designed to 
help the group understand consumer awareness and 
demand when it comes to purchasing locally produced 
food. Please take a couple of minutes to complete this 
very brief survey. Thank you in advance for you input. 
 
Your feedback will be very helpful in increasing access 
for local food consumers.  Please respond by no later 
than Friday, November 21st. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/BHN8Y5R  
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